From: <u>Han, James</u>
To: <u>Amanda Wolf</u>

Cc: <u>Downtown West Project</u>

Subject: FW: 30-day Overrule comments for Downtown West

Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 12:52:52 PM

Attachments: image001.png

James Han

Planner | Planning Division | PBCE

City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street

Email: james.han@sanjoseca.gov | Phone: (408)-535-7843

For More Information Please Visit: http://www.sanjoseca.gov/planning

San José City Hall is closed in response to COVID-19.

I am working remotely in accord with governor's and City's direction.

I will monitor email during this time.

From: Connolly, Mark < Mark.Connolly@PLN.SCCGOV.ORG>

Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 11:41 AM

To: Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>; Ruano, Jose <Jose.Ruano@sanjoseca.gov>; Tu, John

<john.tu@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: 30-day Overrule comments for Downtown West

[External Email]

Morning Gentlemen-

Realized putting the Overrule together for the march meeting that there is a gap in the required 30-days. The Overrule came in on the 19th, after the Feb agenda was noticed and the March meeting is 4 days past the 30-day PUC prescription. Just want to be very upfront on intentions, so nothing goes sideways; The ALUC will provide comments at the 24th hearing, but what is the date of the City Council meeting to consider the overrule? If need be, I can attend the meeting and pass the ALUC comments on in person.

Thank you,

Mark J. Connolly | Senior Planner, Deputy Zoning Administrator Airport Land Use Commission Planning Program Manager Department of Planning and Development County of Santa Clara 70 West Hedding Street, East Wing, 7th Floor | San José, CA 95110



Phone: (408) 299-5786

Due to the immediate need of the Department of Planning and Development staff to support the County-wide effort regarding the COVID-19 Pandemic; there will be a delay in our ability to respond to telephone calls and emails.

Please visit our website.

Click <u>here</u> to look up unincorporated property zoning information.

Questions on the status of your permit? Please e-mail: <u>PLN-PermitCenter@pln.sccgov.org</u>

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message and/or its attachments may contain information that is confidential or restricted. It is intended only for the individuals named as recipients in the message. If you are NOT an authorized recipient, you are prohibited from using, delivering, distributing, printing, copying, or disclosing the message or content to others and must delete the message from your computer. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender by return email.

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.